
School re-opens on 

Tuesday the 3rd of 

January with children 

through the doors at 

8.50am.  

If you are sourcing 

any new uniform    

during the break 

please remember that 

PE kit is plain black—

no  logos.  

If you are finding 

things tough at the 

moment a reminder 

that there is lots of 

info on our website 

signposting avenues 

of support. 

I start by thanking all of 

you and your children 

for making my      

Christmas so special. 

The nativity               

productions, band,   

carols, Santa’s grotto 

and all the other  

Christmas events and 

traditions have shown 

me that our school is 

back and stronger than 

ever.  I can hardly     

believe we have had 

the full calendar year 

with no Covid bubbles 

or other restrictions 

hampering the work we 

do. We saw the return 

of Easter and summer                     

performances, fieldtrip 

visits and parent/carer 

workshops, as well as 

full face to face parent 

consultations. 

Thank you all so much 

for your continued     

support, kind words 

and  strength. 

 

Merry Christmas  
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Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis 

and Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches    

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Bank Holiday     

Tuesday  

Mascarpone Pasta/

Vegetarian Chilli &    

Nachos 

Wednesday  

Roast Chicken/Halal 

Chicken Tikka Roast/

Vegan Cottage Pie 

Thursday 

 Ham & Cheese Pizza/

Cheese & Tomato Pizza/ 

Garlic Vegetable Noodles      

Friday 

Battered Fillet of Fish/

Savoury Roll 

 

Have a Merry 

Christmas and 

a Happy New 

Year.    

Nigel M. Cooper and 

all at Wibsey        

Primary School 

Team Wibsey  

Find us on—www.wibseyprimary.co.uk 

 
We say goodbye 

today to Mrs Smith 

as she ups sticks, 

moves to the North 

East and into a  

Deputy Headship. 

She has had a    

brilliant 13 years at 

Christmas Appeal 

You donated an 

amazing £468.66 

which will be going  

to support the work 

of the foodbank. 

Many, many thanks, 

it means so much. 

Wibsey and in that 

time has gone from 

new teacher to Senior 

Assistant Head. We 

are very proud and 

wish you all the best 

in your new home and 

promotion. 




